Craig W. Douglas, PE General Manager

T.C. Schofield, PEDistrict Engineer



Daniel O. Knowles, CPADirector of Finance and
Data Management Systems

Joshua S. Cobb, PE Director of Operations

Dear Customer,

Over the next several months, we will be updating the meter reading units on the outside of houses throughout Brunswick and Topsham. While we most likely will not need access inside, we wanted you to be aware that District technicians may be seen in the area. They will be working on the devices attached to the siding. Each unit may be located on either the front, back, or sides of the house.

Please call our office if you have any questions or concerns.

Brunswick & Topsham Water District (207)729-9956 info@btwater.org